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Dear Committee members, 
 
I wish to take this opportunity to say NO to battery cages for hens.  It is obvious this practice is cruel 
and if certain major retailers can sell ONLY FREE RANGE EGGS I don't know why Government has not 
intervened get on this inhuman practice in NSW. 
 
 
I look forward to hearing the results of this submission. 
 
Regards - Di Burns 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Di BURNS 


